IBN AL HYTHAM ISLAMIC SCHOOL. BAHRAIN
CIRCULAR

C-023/THIS/2020-21
Date: 28.09.2020
Dear Parents,

Believing in the importance of promoting positive behavior and good values in our students, we have decided to
allocate a value for each month and work to enrich and consolidate it in the hearts of students.

Your co-operation in this regard is of much importance, please send us pictures & videos of your ward practicing
these values by e-mail: ihis.counselling@gmail.com

Your interaction will be evident of your awareness.
Thanking you for your kind co-operation.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Mohamfmad Tayyab
Principal




